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A late-night shooting in Chicago on Wednesday left several people injured, according to the
Chicago Police Department. Officers responded to reports of gunfire but have not yet
released specific details about the number of victims or the exact location of the incident.

Chicago Police spokesperson Officer Julio Garcia said investigators are still working to
confirm key facts.

Multiple People Injured in Chicago Nighttime
Shooting
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“We are still gathering details about the incident,” Garcia said. “Our officers are actively
investigating and will release further updates once we have confirmed information.”

The shooting occurred during the late evening and drew a large response from police and
emergency medical teams. Authorities have not identified any suspects or disclosed a
possible motive. Eyewitness accounts have not been made public.

Medical personnel transported several individuals to Northwestern Memorial Hospital. Chris
King, a spokesperson for Northwestern Medicine, confirmed that hospital staff are treating
multiple patients linked to the shooting.

“At this time, we are assessing multiple people who were brought in following the shooting,”
King said. “We cannot specify the number of individuals or their current conditions.”

The incident comes amid heightened concerns about gun violence in Chicago, especially
during the summer months. City officials continue focusing on public safety efforts and have
urged residents to assist the investigation by sharing relevant information.

Community leaders have called for calm and urged residents to cooperate with law
enforcement. Police are asking the public to stay alert and report any suspicious activity.

As of Thursday morning, investigators have not released the names of the victims or
confirmed whether the attack was targeted or random. Detectives are gathering evidence
and interviewing witnesses.

The Chicago Police Department asks for patience and has pledged to share verified
updates as the investigation progresses. Anyone with information is urged to contact the
department’s tip line.

This story is developing. Authorities will provide more information as it becomes available.


